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Web www.holyrosaryprimaryschool.com

6th December 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
As part of our school preparations for Christmas the children in Primary 1 and 2 will attend an Advent Prayer Service in the school hall on Tuesday 12th December at 1:15pm. This is an opportunity for the school community to prepare for Christmas together. You are very welcome to attend this prayer service which will last approximately half an hour.  
Yours Sincerely 

Mrs O’Callaghan

RE Leader 
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